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    Thursday 19th October 2017
	Dear Parents,
We have had an excellent few days celebrating black history week. The children, staff and parents have enjoyed a thrilling visit from the Zulu Nation Theatre Company from South Africa. Thank you to all the parents who were good sports, joining in the dancing – I promised that I would not put a photograph on this newsletter of you all dancing, so I shall stand by my word (
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Year 6 and children from Fitzwaryn School enjoyed a visit from author Julia Golding as part of celebrating the Literacy festival.

Today we have a visit from ‘African Stories’ who will be working with all the classes in dance and storytelling workshops. Photos from all events will be added to the website under ‘news’.

Halloween disco

Thank you to the FOS for organising a super Halloween disco. The discos are always hugely popular and a lot of fun. We’re delighted to say, we raised even more than last year and are well on our way to covering the cost of the coaches to the panto!
Please can I remind you all that parents are responsible for supervising children throughout the event. There were a couple of incidents at the end of the evening which led to children and parents being unhappy. The disco takes place on the school premises but during out of school times. The staff and FOS will not be held responsible for children’s behaviour during the evening. Due to its popularity with the children and the high demand for tickets we have increased capacity for our indoor events in recent years by opening other areas of the school outside the hall. If children are not appropriately supervised in these areas then we will be forced to limit use to the hall only which will severely limit the number of children we are able to accommodate.
Please ensure children are dressed up creatively for a children’s disco – there were some costumes that frightened other children, these costumes will not be accepted next year. Thank you to all who attended.
Well done to all the children who received an ‘Ace card’ this term – I know that Mr Burbank has something planned for you all today.

Term finishes at 3.05pm on Thursday 19th October. I hope you have a wonderful half term.

Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Zaina and Finley. Thank you for your help.  



           


On Tuesday 10th October, the Year 3/4 and 5/6 boys cross country teams raced again at Buscot Park in Faringdon. The route had changed this year so another big hill challenge was included and a very muddy part too!  All the boys had a good time and tried their very best. The Year 3/4 boys finished 8th over all and the 5/6 boys finished 5th. Well done to you all!
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CLASS NEWS
 Year F    This week has been a bit different, however the class have coped really well.  The 
               children loved the Zulu workshop on Monday and enjoyed showing off all their new 
               dance moves on Tuesday! The story tellers were also amazing! In phonics we
               have learnt two new sounds, g and o. The class have enjoyed learning the new
               songs and rhymes that go with these sounds. In maths we have been looking at 
               shapes and describing them to our friends. Thinking about how many sides and
               corners they have. 

 Year 1   We all loved our workshops with the Mighty Zulu Nation Theatre Company on 
               Monday! We have also enjoyed writing our own stories set in Africa. We had great 
               fun in our last session with Miss Genna on Tuesday, so now we know how to eat 
               well, drink well, move well and sleep well!

 Year 2   In Year 2 we have been comparing modes of transport in the UK and India during
               our geography lessons.  We loved our visit from the Mighty Zulu Nation Theatre

               Company and really enjoyed our dance sessions.
Year 3   This week in Year 3 we have been writing our traditional tales. I was so impressed 
               with how well everyone focused during our writing time. In maths we have been 
               consolidating our knowledge of place value and addition.
 Year 4   Year 4 are enjoying Black History Week this week.  On Monday we took part in a dance workshop with the Mighty Zulu Nation Theatre Company.  We have also been learning about Martin Luther King and have written our own speeches based on his famous 'I have a dream' speech.  In maths we have been learning all about roman numerals.  

 Year 5   In Year 5 we have had a fantastic week with a visit from the Zulu Theatre Company and the African Story Company.  We have also been learning about apartheid in South Africa and Rosa Parks from America.
 Year 6   We have been learning about Nelson Mandela by writing facts about him.  We 

               have also drawn an unusual South African animal.  In maths we have been 

               learning how to divide.  The Mighty Zulu Nation Theatre Company came in and 

               taught us a really good dance with Year 5.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Joey for your amazing participation in the Zulu workshops. You were really brave 
              putting your hand up to join in during the whole school session.  Kalinda for 
              your amazing writing work. Your concentration while you were writing a birthday 
              card for nanny was fantastic. 

Year 1   Lola and Jack for great enthusiasm and participation in our African dance 
              workshops. Well done!

Year 2   All of Year 2 for a fantastic first term.  You are superstars and have worked so

              hard, well done!
Year 3   Summer for an excellent attitude to learning, she consistently demonstrates
              brilliant listening skills and it’s lovely to see. George for a brilliant attitude to
              learning, he demonstrates great independence and sets a great example.
Year 4   Lucy-Jane and Lucy M for being brave and performing the Zulu dance in front of
              the parents!  

Year 5   All of Year 5 for a fantastic first term using all their learning powers.  Well done!
Year 6   Angel A for always using all of her learning powers and being really positive 

              about all the topics we do.  Ronnie for his brilliant attitude towards learning and

              always trying his best.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 5 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










